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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 
stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
 
 
Working Bee 
 

Thank you for your support at the last Working Bee - it was  
fantastic to see such a big crowd! 
A very big thank you to all those parents and students that  
turned up to help us re-pot and clean up around our school. We 
achieved a lot! 
 

The next Working Bee will be on the 9th of June. We will be planting  
and mulching ready for the official opening of the new building.  
More information to come. 
 
 
SAUSAGE SIZZLE THIS FRIDAY 17th MAY!! 
 
Come down to the adventure playground this Friday after school for a chat and a 
sausage, brought to you by your friendly S’Mart Community PTA. Stay for a play, a 
catch up, and grab yourself some yummy food to keep you warm.  See you there! 
 
Where: Adventure playground 
 
When: After school, Friday 17th May 
 
Cost: $2 per sausage.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*****If you would like to join the practical jobs team or fundraising teams please email 

info@smartcommunity.org.nz  
If you would like to join the meals or baking database, or community team please email 

community@smartcommunity.org.nz ***** 

 


